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June 8, 2018 

 

Mr. George Glasier 

Pinon Ridge Mining LLC 

P O Box 825 

31161 Highway 90 

Nucla, CO  81424 

 

Re: Sunday Mine, Permit No. M-1977-285, Inspection Problem Extension Request 

Approval 

 

Dear Mr. Glasier, 

   
On June 6, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your extension request 

for the inspection problem cited in the Inspection Report dated April 5, 2018 addressing the 

characterization and mitigation of stockpile of unknown material on site.  Your request outlined 

a 60 day extension for the required corrective actions.   

 

On June 8, 2018 the Division has approved your extension request.  Your new due date for the 

submission of the required items is Tuesday August 7, 2018. If you have any questions or 

concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me at the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by 

phone at (970)-243-6368 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   

 

Sincerely,  

 
Lucas West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215  

Denver, CO 80203 

Phone: (970)-243-6368 

 

Cc: Wally Erickson, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 

 Barbara Coria, DRMS Bonding Specialist 

 

Ec: James Blair, Bureau of Land Management 

http://mining.state.co.us/

